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HOME SCHOOL CONFERENCES - TODAY  1.30 -6.30PM
Our school vision is ‘learning today for a better tomorrow!’ We want all students to experience success in their
learning so they can achieve their future goals and aspirations.
We need your help as you know your child best.

Please come to HomeSchool Conferences today between 1.30 - 6.30pm to meet your child’s teacher. We would
like to discuss their strengths, interests and needs, their learning goals and progress to date.
Conferences will be held in classrooms and take about 10 minutes per child.

YOUR CHILD + HOME + SCHOOL = SUCCESSFUL LEARNING

MEET WITH YOUR CHILD’S TEACHER AND GO IN THE DRAW FOR ONE OF THREE PAK ‘N’ SAVE GIFT CARDS

If you have not scheduled a time you are still welcome to come along and we will do our best to fit you in.

STAFF ONLY DAY - MONDAY 24 APRIL
The Ministry of Education has allocated four staff only days across 2023 and 2024 to enable teachers

to participate in professional learning about changes to the New Zealand Curriculum and Te Marautanga

o Aotearoa.

The first staff only day must be held in the first two weeks of Term 2. As Tuesday 25 April is a public

holiday (ANZAC Day) we have decided to hold our staff only day on Monday 24 April. This will mean that

students will not return to school after the Easter holiday break until Wednesday 26 April.
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SATURDAY NETBALL
This term training has been happening on Thursdays from 1.30 - 3.00pm. Next term training is at different
times for the four teams.  Individual notices were sent home yesterday, this notice gives your child’s training
time for Term 2.
All fees must be paid by 31 March.
Please see Whaea Anet if you have any questions.



WWW = WIRI WHĀNAU WAY
To encourage students to demonstrate the school values of kotahitanga, manaakitanga, whanaungatanga and

rangatiratanga we provide lots of positive recognition.

As well as individual recognition, whanau tokens and class points build towards a winning whānau reward. We have four

whānau groups at Wiri Central School: HOKIANGA, KAIPARA, MANUKAU and WAITEMATA. Whānau rewards are held

twice each term, in the middle and at the end of each term. The whānau with the most points at these times attend an

afternoon reward session. Our first whānau reward session for 2023 was held last Friday. The winning whānau was

KAIPARA - congratulations to all the students and teachers from Kaipara, It looks like you enjoyed your Wet and Wild

reward afternoon.

The next whānau reward will be held on Wednesday 5 April. It will be an outdoor games afternoon. The whānau that

earns the most points between now and then will win the reward. Show the school values, earn lots of whānau points

and make sure your whānau is the next winner.

COMMUNITY CONNECT FESTIVAL KILIKITI & CRICKET
Join Northern Districts for a fun day out with the family at Mountfort Park.

Free to attend! Inflatables, games, prizes to be won, lunch provided!

SATURDAY 1 APRIL, 10AM-2PM

MOUNTFORT PARK, WEYMOUTH. LOCATED BY THE MANUREWA SPORTS CENTRE.

NORTHERN DISTRICTS CRICKET


